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New York, Connecticut and Vermont 

 
We said farewell to the Hon. Fernando Tapia July 18, 2025, Justice of the Supreme Court, Bronx 
County who has retired and congratulated him on his long and successful distinguished career 
on the bench. 

 
The Hon. Carmen Velasquez presented him with a special recognition plaque on behalf of the 
Supreme Court Justices Association of the City of New York. Several judges were present to 
celebrate Justice Tapia as well, including Administrative Judge Joseph E. Capella, Hon. Bianka 
Perez, Hon. Joaquin E. Orellana and Hon. John A. Howard-Algarin. 



 
District 2 Director, Honorable Bianka Perez was honored at the Bronx Dominican Day Parade 
July 27, 2025, many Judges from New York attended the breakfast at Mount Hope Garden, 
Bronx, NY pictured above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



We were happy to host many college and law school interns this summer and held a luncheon 
in August 2025 to wish them success in college and law school. 

 
Pictured here are the interns with our District 2 Director, Honorable Bianka Perez and our Chief 
Judge Rowan Wilson. 
 
 


